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CFS8DL5800RP2 REQUEST FOR FCC APPLICATION DISMISSAL 
 
 
 
Date:  09/28/2017 
                                               
 
Federal Communications Commission 
EQUIPMENT APPROVAL SERVICES 
P.O. Box 358315 
Pittsburgh, PA 15251-5315 
ATTN: Authorization & Evaluation Division 
Per: 47 CFR 0.457 and 0.459 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is to inform you of our request to dismiss the application for a FCC grant for our transmitter with FCC ID: 
CFS8DL5800RP2 (Grant date 08/02/2016). The reason for this request is to allow Honeywell to resubmit the device for 
certification under the same FCC ID, with an increased RF gain.  
 
This device is not yet in production, and thus it has never been sold in the United States or elsewhere.  
 
Our engineering department recently decided this device’s initial release to sales should be with a higher RF gain setting 
if possible, for improved range. The design change needed for this is a change to the RF gain setting in firmware. 
Hardware is unchanged. RF lab emissions measurements with samples reprogrammed to the new gain have been 
taken, and the lab report has been issued 
 
Honeywell has initiated the effort to make this change with our TCB, American Certification Body, and has prepared an 
updated set of TCB application documents. 
 
Regards, 
 
________________________ 
       Andrew Roussin 
 
 
Title: RF Compliance Engineer 


